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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

I hope you have all had a great start to the term, it has been a pleasure to welcome back 

the children into school.  A special well done to Y3, who have maintained 100% 

attendance since the return to school - what a fantastic achievement! 

Celebrating Pupil Progress: I am delighted to share that our pupils have made an 
exceptional start to the school year. They have demonstrated tremendous growth, both 
academically and personally, and have adapted remarkably well to their new classes. 
Thank you for your continued encouragement and involvement in their education. 
 

Meet the Teacher Meetings: I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation to all 
parents who attended our recent "Meet the Teacher" meetings. Your active participation 
and engagement are invaluable. The information shared during these meetings will be 
made available on our school website next week for those who were unable to attend.  
 

Reception settling In: Our Reception class has astounded us all with how quickly they 
have settled into our school community. Their enthusiasm and eagerness to learn are 
truly remarkable. To our new Reception parents, we extend a warm invitation to join us 
next Friday at 9am for the Phonics workshop, led by Miss Barker. It will be a wonderful 
opportunity for you to get to know our school and the early learning experiences we 
provide. 
 

Partnership with Moseley RFC: We are excited to announce our partnership with 

Moseley RFC, who joined us in school this week. For this half term, they will focus on Key 

Stage 2, and in the next half term, they will extend their support to Reception and Key 

Stage 1. Please click on the link to find out more about the history and achievements of 

the club: 

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0HyCmhzKWQ5viEjspVbHQk4KoXoAuGR

7quEfxcuEKiNxk3Q4mQAmjhxMhqoQwoQY3l&id=100053571270470 

Y6 Values Ambassadors: Lastly, I am delighted to inform you that our Year 6 Values 

Ambassadors have been selected. These pupils exemplify the values and character we 

aim to instil in all our pupils, we know they will be excellent representatives and role 

models for our school.  

I hope that you all enjoy the weekend. 

Warm regards, 

Miss K Young 
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